
Country Football WA – Expression of Interest for Directors (Volunteer Role) 

  

Country Football WA (CFWA) is seeking expressions of interest for board positions to guide the 
organisation through its next phase of growth and development. 

  

Working closely with the West Australian Football Commission (WAFC), CFWA supports and 
governs junior and senior football across regional WA. Our approach to growing and sustaining 
the game includes partnerships with local leagues and clubs, AFL and WAFL clubs, schools, 
state and local governments, and community organisations. 

  

CFWA is looking for diverse individuals with skills in governance, marketing, legal, finance, or 
community engagement to join our Board. 

  

We encourage applications from a diverse range of community leaders passionate about 
growing football, particularly in relation to female and junior participation. 

CFWA Directors play a key role in providing strategic leadership, ensuring good governance, and 
fostering strong relationships with stakeholders. Candidates with experience in community 
sport, football, and board governance are highly regarded. 

 

This is a volunteer role with a two-year term starting in February 2025.  

Directors are expected to attend monthly board meetings (virtual or in-person) and key regional 
or Perth-based events. 

  

To Apply 
Please submit a CV and a one-page cover letter (max. 400 words) outlining your potential 
contribution to CFWA’s future.  

Applications can be sent to: 

Brent Hedley 
Executive Manager, Country Football WA 
countryfootballwa@wafc.com.au 

  

Submission Deadline 

Applications for our next pool of candidates will close at 4:00 pm on 18th October 2024. 

  

CFWA is committed to reflecting the diversity of the communities we serve and welcomes 
applications from people with disability, women, Indigenous, and multicultural candidates. 

mailto:countryfootballwa@wafc.com.au

